From: Owen Trepanier [mailto:owen@owentrepanier.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 7:39 AM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Craig Cates <ccates@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Jimmy
Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Margaret Romero <mromero@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Richard Payne <rpayne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: City Commission Agenda - Planning Chair Removal

Dear Mayor & Commissioners:

I am lucky to make presentations to the Commission regarding development projects from time to time.
| regularly make presentations to the Planning Board. In fact, | have attended most of the planning
board hearings over the last 16 years.

| wanted to share my experience with Richard Klitenick as Board Chair. Richard gives everyone a fair
shake. He views projects critically. He has an expert understanding of the Key West code and land use.
I've never seen him grant a favor, or hold a grudge, toward the people behind a project. He listens to
everyone and is strongly deferential to neighbors. He certainly hasn’t always agreed with me, or made
decisions in the direction for which | am advocating, but | have always felt his decisions were just, fair
and respectful.

| understand and respect Commissioners’ prerogative with regard to appointments. | would ask that the
Commission consider allowing Richard to serve out his term and reserve the removal process for those
rare situations that involve cause.

Thanks and best regards,
Owen Trepanier

Trepanier & Associates, Inc.

Land Planners & Development Consultants
1421 First Street, P.O. Box 2155

Key West, FL 33045-2155

Ph. 305-293-8983 / Fx. 305-293-8748

www.owentrepanier.com




